
NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified that all Semester I regular classes 

will begin from 8th September, 2025, according to the 

normal routine. 
 

 

Dr. Tania  Chakravertty 

                                                                                                      Principal 

                                                                                                         02.09.2025 


